
January 22, 2019 

Chair Michael J. Molina 
Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 
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OFF 

Subject: 	APPOINTMENT AND REMOVAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEADS OF 
DEPARTMENTS (DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS) (GET-1(6)) 

Dear Chair Molina: 

I am writing to you on behalf of my friend and former supervisor, Mr. David C. 
Goode, who I have known for almost 30 years. 

Mr. Goode was my Director when I retired in 2012 as the Development Services 
Administrator. My entire career with the County was within the Department of 
Public Works spanning seven different directors. 

I worked with many directors of many departments and Mr. Goode is clearly among 
the most capable and honorable directors of them all. The County of Maui would be 
blessed to have Mr. Goode in its fold. 

I humbly and respectfully request your committee's most favorable consideration of 
Mr. Goode's appointment as the Director of Public Works. 

Sincerely, 
Ralph M. Nagamine, RE., L.S. 
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